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Rangely Area Chamber of Commerce Board Meeting Minutes
February 16, 2023 – 12:00pm

Call to Order 
Meeting was called to order at 12:29pm and was presided over by Janet Miller with Candra Robie recording minutes. 
Attendees  
Voting members present: Bob Kissling, Shawn Morgan, Janet Miller, Emma Baker, Jennifer Noel
Guests in attendance: Jeannie Caldwell (advisor), Candra Robie (Interim Chamber Director), Keely Ellis
Pledge – Lead by Janet
Prayer – Lead by Bob
Approval of January Minutes  
Meeting minutes for January 19th were not typed up by McKenzie, due to it being her last day. There are no minutes to be approved. Candra will check with Lisa Piering, Advisor, for recording of meeting. 
Discussion Topics 
-January Financial Report 
		-Motion to approve January financials by Shawn, seconded by Emma, motion passes 5-0.
-Gianinetti Power Sports
		-Suggestion to take back to Andrea was that Candra will suggest emailing all Chamber members to see who may be interested in housing and managing Gianinetti’s OHV rentals. 
-Interim Director Updates
		-Crab Crack – things are going well. 11 table left to sell, discussion on which business has not purchased and who needs to be contacted. All other aspects of the event are in place. 
		-ROAR – Update provided by Emma Baker. Sponsorship & expo form updated. New ROAR app was created by Emma to make registration, shirt/sweatshirt ordering and meal tickets much easier to obtain. Merchandise will be order through Get Your Stich On. Registration is currently going well.
		Discussion about possible trail expansion in the years to come. Possibly looking at a trail to the Monument or to Vernal. 
		BLM paperwork needs to be filled out and submitted to San. Keely will assist Candra with this for a 5 year renewal or ROAR. 
	-2023 Membership Push
		-Candra will be starting a 2023 membership push beginning after Crab Crack. Many former members have not turned in an application for 2023. Candra has updated the membership application form; it was requested approval from the Board. New form will be used in membership push but Candra asked that the Board look over Basic and Enhanced packages to be revised and updated. 
Other Business
	-Bob Kissling announced that he will be stepping down off of the Chamber Board. It was asked by the Board that Bob stay on for at least one more month. Bob agreed. 

Public Comments
· None 	
Announcements 
·  The next meeting will be Thursday, March 16, 2023 at 12pm.
Adjournment 
Jennifer moved that the meeting be adjourned, and this was seconded by Shawn. Pass 5-0, meeting adjourned at 1:22pm.
 
	                  	Date Approved: March 16, 2023 





